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I fully and whole-heartedly support Oregon's Vote-By-Mail.  It is the best voting 

system I have experienced in my 84 years, having lived in six states.  Do not vote to 

eliminate this wonderful system that we have.  Hard, unbiased data confirm its safety 

and reliability.  Anyone claiming otherwise is WRONG!  


